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NOTICE OF RULE MAKING – Pre-proposal - #18-05 
 
The Washington State Liquor and Cannabis Board would like your input on 
proposed amendments to Marijuana Retail License Forfeiture Rules in Chapter 
314-55 WAC. These proposed rules are to construct a marijuana retail license 
forfeiture process as required by changes in state law during the 2017 legislative 
session, codified in RCW 69.50.325. 

This notice and proposed rules can be found at lcb.wa.gov/laws/laws-and-rules 
under Proposed Rules.   
 
The Liquor and Cannabis Board encourages you to give input on these proposed rule 
changes. Following the comment period the board will hold a public hearing before 
the rule is adopted. 
 
Public Comment 
Please forward your comments to the Liquor and Cannabis Board by mail, e-mail, or 
fax by March 21, 2018. 
 
By mail: Rules Coordinator    By e-mail:    By fax: 
  Liquor and Cannabis Board   rules@lcb.wa.gov    360-664-9689 
  P.O. Box 43080 
  Olympia, WA  98504-3080 
 
 
Public March 21, 2018 
Hearing: 10:00 a.m. 
  Washington State Liquor and Cannabis Board – Board Room 
  3000 Pacific Ave. S.E, Olympia, WA 
 


